November 9, 1961

Mr. Earl Spero c/o Spero Foundation 33 West 42 St. New York City, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Spero:

I just saw your son and daughter-in-law when I spoke at the Young Israel of Cleveland. They send you their best regards.

At their suggestion I am writing to you concerning any assistance the Spero Foundation can give to the Jews of India. They are greatly in need of literature of all kinds (in English).

Do you have any catalogues of the material you have published and that you have in stock? If you will be kind enough to consent to provide them with some material, I will let you know what they need and ask Mr. Saul Bernstein of UOJCA to recommend the best way of shipping them, Uspecially considering Indian custom relations.

With all best wishes,

Simerely yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff

CC: Mr. S. Bernstein